To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director
From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%
Date: October 23, 1998

Subject: Request for a Stop Sign at the Dead End of Taylor

Tom Wilson, Superintendent of Parks, requested a Stop Sign be installed at the
park entrance at the dead end of Taylor. The Park District has experienced
operational problems in their parking lot. There is a day care center located
within 50 feet of this intersection, with frequent foot traffic in this area. The Stop
Sign would provide better control of vehicles at this intersection.

I reviewed Tom Wilson's traffic plan and concur with his request to install a Stop
Sign at the park entrance at the dead end of Taylor.

)]

cc:  John Jaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Tom Wilson, Superintendent of Parks
Transportation and Safety Committee



